
Action Taken Report on the Suggestions of the Ninth Meeting of Student 

Welfare Committee 

 

9.2.2 Hostel warden of Daya Bhavan (the girls’ hostel) and the college authorities were 

informed about the inconvenience caused to the students due to the non 

availability of wifi facilities for academic purposes. However, offline classes were 

suspended by the university which resumed only in November 2021. Soon after 

reopening of the college, wifi facility was made available to the students in their 

study hall. 
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